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October 11, 2018 

Dear Owners, 

As many of you know our fiscal year ends on June 30th and per the California Civil Code a copy 
of the Audited Financials must be sent to the members within 120 days of the end of the fiscal 
year.  The audit was reviewed by the Board of Directors at the September Board meeting and the 
CFO from the Board met with the auditor during the audit process as well. 

I hope you all have enjoyed your summer and if you have not yet returned to the Resort, we look 
forward to seeing you soon! 

Respectfully, 

Clint Atherton 
General Manager 

 




























